 STANFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 24 
Stanfield, Arizona 
N O T I C E 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.01, courtesy notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board and the general public that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Stanfield Elementary School District may be attending the following event. No official business or board action will be taken during the meetings. 
Strategic Planning Steering Committee, May 8, 2024 from 9:00am to 3:00pm
DATED this 29th Day of April 2024
GOVERNING BOARD STANFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 24
Posted:
April 29, 2024

8:00 a.m./MS
